
WHERE:  
Blessed  
Trinity Church
3220 Bayview Ave
North York, 
Toronto, ON  

WHEN:  
Wednesday, April 24
Drop in anytime 
between 5:30 pm 
and 7:30 pm

Enbridge is proposing to replace a section of our 
existing Line 9 pipeline as part of our ongoing integrity 
management and maintenance. This project includes 
replacing approximately 700 metres of pipeline between 
Luton Gate and Pineway Boulevard in North York, Toronto.  
The replaced section of Line 9 will be permanently 
removed from service and left in place in a safe manner.

We would like anyone in the vicinity of the proposed 
Project who is interested and has questions about 
Enbridge’s activities to feel welcome to ask us questions.

COME ON BY, DINNER IS ON US!

ENBRIDGE INFORMATION SESSION  
AND COMMUNITY DINNER

COME JOIN US AT  
OUR COOKOUT!

WE WELCOME YOUR INPUT
Anyone who wishes to request a meeting, more information or provide  
feedback is encouraged to contact us directly at 1-877-767-2339 or e-mail  
projects@enbridge.com about the proposed Project and leave their contact information. 
A project team member will provide a timely response.


